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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1027 requires all state health plans to cover four-dimensional breast magnetic resonance 

imaging (MRI) in lieu of low-dose mammography screening if a female's previous low dose 

mammography screening demonstrated dense breast tissue. Based on the current level of women 

receiving mammograms with HealthChoice over the last 12 months, the fiscal impact is 

estimated to at $2 million. 

 

FY’22 Impact: $2 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $2 million 
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